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Autumn Term Newsletter No.7 
Wednesday 30th October 2019 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Alex M, Ella, Hamza, Miho, Millie, Rory, Saul, Yageen, all of Year 6 

 

Core Value Awards 

Gloria, Jack, Jason, Johnny, Rose, Stephen, Thea, Tristan, Uri, Vincent. 

 

                                                                                                      

 

Attendance Aardvark 

Annabelle and Arthur will this week 

be visiting 2SB and 5B. 

 

Housekeeping Hamish 

Hamish was impressed with how 6O 

cleaned their classroom following a 

week of cardboard fort making, and 

so will be visiting them this week. 

  

Co-op Funding 

Our year being a Co-Op Local Cause has come to an end and we are very happy to report that the total raised to 

date is in excess of £8000.  The final figure will be announced by the Co-Op in the coming weeks.  This money will 

be spent on new sustainable picnic tables and improvements for the outside areas in Mayfield.    

 

The goodwill does not stop here though, as we have been selected as a Local Cause for a second year running.  

Please do visit the following website link to continue supporting Mayfield PTA for the next year 

https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/20174 and allow us to make the much needed improvements to our outside 

learning and community areas.  

Mayfield PTA 

 

NEW – Parent Forum 

We are planning a termly Parent Forum with a different topic for discussion as well as an opportunity to talk to us 

about Mayfield. The first of these will be on Tuesday 3rd December at 9.00 in the Staff Room. This first 

session will be an opportunity to meet our new Chair of Governors, Anna Chaudhri. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

 

Lunchtime Bonfire Menu 

Lunchtime have a special menu on Tuesday 5th November for Bonfire Night.  This 

will be instead of the planned menu. 

Bonfire bangers with mash 

Macaroni cheese 

Garlic bread and baked beans 

Chocolate sponge with chocolate sauce 

Sliced fresh fruit 

 

 

Dinner Money Balances 

Please ensure that dinner money balances are regularly checked and kept up date.  If you have an concerns regarding 

this please email Mrs Khan skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 

 

 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  

Mayfield Primary School  

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  

Telephone: 01223 712127 

E-mail: office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  
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Poppies 

We now have a selection of Remembrance Day poppies, other items of stationary and 

wristbands.  Items will be available for the children to make a donation to The Royal 

British Legion at lunchtime and after school.  Once the items have gone we cannot 

guarantee anymore will be available.  Recommended donations for the stationary items 

start from 50p.   

 

Infant Choir - Monday 8.30- 8.50am, Years 1 and 2 
Start the week with songs, rounds and music games in the small hall every Monday. This half term we will start some 

Christmas songs. New members from Y1 and 2 are welcome, and parents too. 

Anne Taylor 

 

Fortnite Cards 

Some children have started to bring Fortnite cards into school.  Because of the 12 age rating on this game we feel it 

is not appropriate and therefore ask children not bring in the cards. 

Mr Evans 

 

 
Flu Vaccine Programme – 11th December 

We will once again be visited by the NHS vaccine team.  All year groups 

are eligible for the vaccine.  Please visit the link to the left to either 

register or opt out of the vaccine for your child/ren.  The school-based 

nasal flu vaccination programme helps protect your child against flu. Flu 

can be a dangerous illness and sometimes causes serious complications. 

Your child is entitled to the vaccination free, from the NHS. 

 

 

 

       

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/   

                                 

Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme. 

The link to keep sharing is:  https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/20174 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 31st October Bags2School Collection Day 

Tuesday 5th November Bonfire Day Menu 

 

Please consent or decline at: 

https://tinyurl.com/y642f7j4 

Session Date: Wednesday 11th 

December 2019 

The link will close on: Wednesday 4th 

December 2019 
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